Attachment 1

Monday, February 4, 2019

Dr. Ken Schmiesing
Superintendent
Celina City Schools
565 E Livingston 5%
Celina, 0H 45622

Dear Dr. Schmiesing:

Due to the cancellation on Friday, February 1 and having to use the make up day on Monday, February
18, 1am requesting an additional deduct day for my family trip to Disney World. This deduct day will be
on Thursday, February 21.

Thank you,

Annie Homan

5™ Grade Math Teacher
Celina Intermediate School



